
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Summer Term 
11th July 2025 

 

Please do see the below link for your child’s year group webpage.  Year 

group pages contain key dates, letters, PE days & curriculum newsletters. 

 

 
 

 

 
Upcoming Dates  

 

Term Dates | Jennett's Park   

Tues 15 July Summer Production (evening) Y5-6 

Weds 16 July Thrive Sort Out Morning 9am (see page 4) 

Legoland STEM Trip 

Sears Cake Sale for School 3pm, Tawny Owl Square 

End of term Nursery  

 

Y6 

YN-6 

YN 

Thurs 17 July Leavers assembly 

Assembly 9-9:45 Y6 parents invited  

After assembly meeting/gathering 9:45—10:30  

Summer Production (evening) 

Y6 

 

 

Y5-6  

Fri 18 July End of term 1:30pm YR-6 

Nursery  Reception  Year 1  Year 2  

Year 3  Year 4  Year 5 Year 6  

John 10:10 Live life in all its fullness 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/school-office/term-dates/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/Y5-6-Summer-Production.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Y6-Legoland-Trip-letter-1.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/Y5-6-Summer-Production.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/nursery-work-2/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/reception-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-1-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-2-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-3-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-4-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-5-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-6-work/


 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Thanks you to Lucie McGill who           

organised our first ever competitive 

sports races, well done to all who took 

part and for parents coming along to 

cheer them on.  
 

We’ve had another good year—see page 3 
 

Letter from Chair of  Governors 

Stuart Marlow can be found here. 

Update-from-Jennetts-Park-Chair-

of-Governors  Thanks to all those 

unpaid volunteers who give time to 

us! 
 

Events We are busily planning 

events for next year, let us know if  

you can help here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/

nAFcD6SQPT We aim to get a full calendar out in September.  
 

Please  take time to watch these two videos from Thames 

Valley– NOT SUITABLE FOR CHILDREN 
Child Exploitation (opens in YouTube) 
Online Harm (opens in YouTube)  
 

See you on the gate  

Liz Savage, Headteacher   

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Update-from-Jennetts-Park-Chair-of-Governors-2025-07-1.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Update-from-Jennetts-Park-Chair-of-Governors-2025-07-1.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/nAFcD6SQPT
https://forms.office.com/e/nAFcD6SQPT
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2feu-west-1.protection.sophos.com%3fd%3dyoutube.com%26u%3daHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vd2F0Y2g_dj1jUzQtRnBtNk9GTQ%3d%3d%26i%3dNjQyYWMxMDQxMzZmYzgxZmIwZDAzMmRm%26t%3dOGlhT2hxU1huaG5KM08vWkJPSEhQNVEyWG0rZ1hPd
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2feu-west-1.protection.sophos.com%3fd%3dyoutube.com%26u%3daHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vd2F0Y2g_dj1DcVdNZ01YM3R5OCZ0%26i%3dNjQyYWMxMDQxMzZmYzgxZmIwZDAzMmRm%26t%3dS1BjY3oyOUFOdFhaMkU2UTRXWm9oR3JEcWVRTkljUnlic


 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

School Nursing Newsletter 
 

Please see below newsletter from our school nursing team for families 

with Primary School children:  

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Primary-Parents-newsletter-July-2025-NEW_.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Primary-Parents-newsletter-July-2025-NEW_.pdf


 

 

Magicbookings/Wraparound Care   

A gentle reminder that any charges for activities this school year need to 
be paid before the end of  term.   
 
You are not expected to pay off  any balances relating to bookings from 
September onwards. Bookings for next school year are now open for 
those wishing to plan ahead.  
 
Future Reception children:  
Parents of  children starting  Reception in September can register inter-
est in wraparound care here.    
 

Holiday Clubs  

We look forward to welcoming SCL holiday club back during the summer   
holidays so please do see their website for details and for bookings.  We 
have received confirmation that they are unable to offer holiday provi-
sion for nursery children aged 3-4 years.  
 
 

E-Safety Newsletter  

Please see our latest e-safety news on our website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bracknell Forest Council survey  

Bracknell Forest Council have asked parents to complete their Early 

Years and childcare needs survey. They ’truly appreciate your time and 

effort in completing this survey. Your feedback is invaluable in shaping 

the future of  childcare in our area.’  

Survey here:  https://forms.office.com/e/WhxKkkBjWh  

https://forms.office.com/e/TW5qTAT7UM
https://forms.office.com/e/TW5qTAT7UM
https://sclactive.bookinglive.com/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Primary-July-2025_Jennetts-Park_30-06-2025.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/WhxKkkBjWh
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/esafety/


 

 

Football Success 

A huge well done to our Y5/6 football teams for a 
great season!  Thank you to all the parents for  driving 
to matches and cheering on the team.  
 
Thank you to Mr Page and Mrs McGill for all their ef-
forts at football training sessions.  
 
Boys League Winners: Jennetts Park 
Girls League Winners: Binfield Primary, Runners 
Up: Jennetts Park 
 

 

Cricket  

After some weather-related delays, our KS2 A+B 
cricket teams got to compete at the Bracknell      
Forest cricket competition at Wellington College.  
 
They had a fabulous day in the sunshine and     
competed really well.  Mr Page and Mr Luxon were 
so impressed with how they represented the 
school.  
 
A huge thank you to 
all the parents for 
getting them to the 
event and cheering 
them on.  
  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Our Rainbow Moments  Our Owl Learners  

Robins  Oscar 

Woodpeckers Emily H  

Stonechats Eric  

Whinchats Albie & Charlie 

Canaries Toby 

Yellowhammers Teddy H  

Greenjays Whole class 

Parakeets Whole class 

Kingfishers Whole class 

Macaws Whole class 

Mockingbirds Jordan 

Peacocks Humza 

Sabrewings Whole class 

Sunbirds Whole class  

Robins  Ottilie  

Woodpeckers William 

Stonechats Dalia  

Whinchats Milly  

Canaries Avleen 

Yellowhammers Max  

Greenjays Whole class 

Parakeets Whole class 

Kingfishers Whole class 

Macaws Whole class 

Mockingbirds Ella  

Peacocks Bonnie 

Sabrewings Whole class 

Sunbirds Whole class  

Weekly Awards  


